
 

 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

April 10, 2018 

 

Subject: Fire Department Appointments 

 

Contact: Vincent J. Vitiello, Administrator 732-364-5151 
 

FIRE DEPARTMENT APPOINTMENTS  
 

It is with pleasure the Lakewood Board of Fire Commissioners announce the appointment of 

volunteer firefighters Luis D. Roman (Reliance Hose Company No. 4) and Abraham Silver 

(Hook & Ladder Company No. 1). The appointments were made during a swearing-in ceremony 

at the Board of Fire Commissioners meeting on Monday, April 9, 2018.  
 

 
 

The recruitment of volunteer firefighters and fire-police remains ongoing and the Lakewood Fire 

District Board of Fire Commissioners, along with Lakewood Fire Department Fire Chief Mike 

D’Elia, continue to seek individuals who have a desire to serve the Lakewood Community in one 

of these capacities. Individuals interested in becoming volunteer firefighters or fire-police are 



 

 

encouraged to visit the Fire District Website at lakewoodfd.org and submit the requested 

information expressing their interest through the “Join the Lakewood Fire Department” link. 

 

The next meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners will be held on Monday, May 14, 2018, at 

7:00 p.m. at Lakewood Hook & Ladder Company No. 1, Station 68 (meeting room), 733 

Cedarbridge Avenue, Lakewood, New Jersey. 

 
 

 

 

 


